
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
       Residential Burglaries 
              District 019 (Town Hall)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in District 019 of recent burglaries taking 
place during afternoon hours on January 14th and 22nd. The offenders entered by 
forcing entry through the rear doors. Incident times are listed below. 
 

• January 14th, 2015 at 2:50pm -- 1000 block of W. Altgeld 
 

• January 22, 2015 at approximately 3:45pm - 3000 block of N. Greenview 
 

About the Offenders: 
In the January 14th incident, three offenders enter from the alley before breaking 
through the rear door. One offender was described as being 5'07-5'10, 170-210 lbs, 
wearing a black hooded sweatshirt under a ¾ length jacket, with gray Adidas gym 
shoes with a white stripe. A second offender was described as being 5'07-5'10, 190-
220 lbs, wearing a baseball hat with white cursive writing on the front. 

 
What you can do:  

• Be aware of this crime pattern and alert your friends and neighbors 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area 

• Dial 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of offenders, 
including any vehicle description and license plate information, as well as 
direction of flight 

• Provide a clothing description, along with height, weight, etc. 

• Maintain a list of serial numbers for watches and electronic items and keep 
pictures of any unique jewelry pieces for follow-up investigations  

 

If you have any information  
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Reference: HY 114941 & HY 124727 
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